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Date: 20-06-2025 

To 

All Members of The Association 
 

KEA IN THE NEWS 

Progressive measures of State Govt. 

for ease of doing business 
 

The Karnataka State Government has proposed to increase the daily working 

hours to 10 from the current nine hours, besides allowing more overtime 

hours. 

 

Views of Mr. B.C. Prabhakar - President, KEA, has received extensive media 

coverage by the major newspaper. It is quoted as under: 

“Ease of Doing Business, taking a contrary view, President of Karnataka 

Employers’ Association B.C. Prabhakar said that it would help in “ease of doing 

business” by exempting establishments employing less than 10 persons from 

submitting documents. In Andhra Pradesh, Haryana, Punjab, and 

Uttarakhand, the exemption for submitting annual returns has been exempted 

to establishments that hire less than 20 persons,” said Mr. Prabhakar. He said 

that increase in the cap for daily working hours and extra overtime is a 

progressive measure. It legitimises what is already going on.”  

 

 



 

 

Link to the newspaper: The Hindu dated 18th June 2025 
  

https://www.thehindu.com/news/national/karnataka/it-ites-sectors-to-

benefit-the-most-with-10-hour-shifts/article69706084.ece 
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